
 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
The Blandford School Science department will be running a series of science master classes for Year 
6 pupils.  These sessions aim to engage and enthuse students in science using a selection of 
demonstrations, explanations and hands-on student practical’s.  In addition, it gives students the 
chance to become familiar with the science department before starting at The Blandford School in 
September.  
 
The dates are as follows: 
 
Wednesday 11th December 2024 
Wednesday 5th February 2025 
Wednesday 26th March 2025 
Wednesday 14th May 2025 

 
The sessions will run from 3.40 pm to 4.40 pm.  Students need to make their own way to and from 
The Blandford School, drop off and collection will be at the front reception.  These sessions will run 
for 40 students and will be allocated on a first come first serve basis, with the first 40 students 
guaranteed a place at the first two sessions, 11th December and 5th February. After the two initial 
sessions, we will reopen the invites for the remaining two sessions, with priority given to those who 
expressed an interest but were unable to attend the initial two sessions.  

 
To request a place at the masterclass please email GCornick@blandfordschool.org.uk, including your 
child’s full name, primary school, any medical requirements and contact telephone number. 
 
Regards, 
 
Mr R. Wort 
Deputy Head of Science 
The Blandford School  
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